

Mr. Tobin Rockley The Rockley Family Foundation PO Box 17930 Golden, CO 80402-6032

Dear Mr. Rockley,

On behalf of our Jacksonville University students, thank you for being part of our story through your generous and sustaining support. The following was received as a fully tax-deductible contribution:

Date Received: 2/20/2023 Donation Amount: \$8,000.00

Area of Support: Music Department

Please retain this letter as a record of your gift, for which no goods or services were provided to you in exchange by Jacksonville University, a federally approved 501(c)(3) not-for-profit.

We are honored by your philanthropy and humbled by this demonstration of your confidence in the power of education. Our community is thriving with academic opportunities and hands-on experiences for students increasing with investments from donors like you.

Sincerely with Gratitude,

Lesli M. Redd

Leslie M. Redd

Associate Vice President of Development